
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

GRAND OPENING OF KEARNY’s LIBRARY AND GAME ROOM 

 

PHILADELPHIA, Pa. (May 24, 2023) – General Philip Kearny School is proud to 

announce the grand opening of their school library and game room on May 25, 2023 at 

12pm.  

 

 We are inviting families and the community to join us for the opening of these 

new additions to the school.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Philip Kearny is a K-8 school in the School District of Philadelphia. The 

vision at Kearny is to see every scholar at Kearny elementary school achieve their 

maximum potential, in safe, engaging, inspiring and challenging learning environment. 

https://kearny.philasd.org/  

 

 

Media Contact: 

Jacquelyn Naphys 

Reading Specialist, General Philip Kearny School 

215-518-3825 

Kearny’s new library. Photo courtesy of Jackie Naphys. 
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